
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Chess Club - we had a great turnout for the Chess Club Sign up day. Chess 

Club will start on Tuesday after school in the library. If you would still like 

to join, please come and see Mr. MacMaster in room 101. 

 

2.  Book Fair - Thank you to everyone who came out to support our Book 

Fair! We have earned Scholastic Dollars to better our Library and could not 

have done it without your help. We look forward to the next time we can 

have a Book Fair with you! 

 

3. Library books - Hi Citadel, a reminder to return all Library books before the 

Holidays. The library will be undergoing a reorganization in January, so all 

books must be returned by December 15. Thank you for your help! 

 

4.  Basketball Signup - If you are interested in playing on the Citadel 

Basketball team in January and February, please come to Ms. Cook's room 

at nutrition break to sign up! All grades are welcome. 
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